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The town has received 2 applications for changing zoning classification of property in 
the urban district.  The petitions both followed the process outlined by the town zoning 
code, which consists of notifying neighbors, holding a public hearing and obtaining a 
recommendation of the Yorktown Plan Commission.  The plan commission has 
recommended the change in classification for both parcels.   
 
The council has final authority on the decision to move the zoning.  I do want to note 
that both projects will require variances which can only be obtained after the zoning 
changes.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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